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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Greg Johnson [gejohnson@treadwellrollo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 4:40 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: 2855 Mandela Parkway

Hi Paresh, 
 
Happy New Year,  
 
As you know, we have completed the 2008 Q3 Groundwater Monitoring Report and the Soil Vapor Sampling Report for 
2855 Mandela Parkway.  I am planning to get together with BALCO and discuss the 2010 proposed scope of work.  I was 
planning on doing this tomorrow, but I have a cold now, and will have to reschedule to next week.    
 
Once we have discussed the proposed scope of work for 2010 with BALCO, I will let you know what we are proposing. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Greg Johnson, REA I 
Senior Project Scientist 
Treadwell & Rollo, Inc. | A Bay Area Green Business 
Environmental & Geotechnical Consultants 
501 14th Street, 3rd Floor 
Oakland, CA 94612 
office (510) 874-4500 
fax (510) 874-4507 
mobile (510) 928-0014 
 
This information is intended solely for use by the individual or entity named as the recipient hereof and may be attorney-
client privileged or contain confidential/inside information.  If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this transmission is prohibited.  If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to info@treadwellrollo.com, and 
destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including attachments. 

 


